68-14

Board of Alderman

Newton City Hall

1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton Centre, MA

02459

March 14, 2014.

Dear Board of Alderman,

I am writing in support of the renovation project of our neighbors, Kim Boyd and Chris
Lovett of 63 Kenwood Ave. Kim and Chris showed me their plans, which I feel are
tasteful and fully in keeping with the style of the house and neighborhood. 1liveina
large home directly behind their property and there are many large homes in the
surround. The modest bump out proposed in their plan really adds minimal volume to the
existing house and, in my opinion, would not be unseemly or out of keeping for Newton
Centre in any way. 1 feel confident in my support of their project and hope that you will
see fit to grant them a special permit,

Sincerely,

o

Erik Larson

219 Homer Street
Newton Centre, Ma
02459



68-14

Board of Alderman

Newton City Hall

1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton Centre, MA

02459

March 14, 2014.

Dear Board of Alderman,

I am writing in support of the home renovation project of our neighbors, Kim Boyd and
Chris Lovett of 63 Kenwood Avenue in Newton Center. | have seen the plans for their
home renovation and feel that they are completely in keeping with the aesthetics of the
current home and of our neighborhood. In fact, in my opinion the proposed changes will
serve only to enhance the existing structure. [ urge the committee to approve the special
permit requested.

Sincerely,

b P

- Laury Sorensen

57 Kenwood Avenue
Newton Centre, MA
02459






